
 

 

MEMORANDUM TO CAMPUS 
 

 

To: Cal Maritime Staff, Faculty, and Students 

From: Ingrid C. Williams, AVP of Human Resources, Diversity & Inclusion, and Administration 

Date:  April 14, 2017 

Re: Smoke and Tobacco Free Campus Effective 7/1/2017 

Dear Cal Maritime Campus Community: 

I am pleased to announce that Cal Maritime will take a major step in its ongoing efforts to provide a 

safe and healthy environment for all members of our community. On July 1, 2017, Cal Maritime will 

become a smoke and tobacco free campus, joining over 1,000 colleges and universities nationally who 

strive to provide a cleaner environment on their campuses.  Smoking will be prohibited on all University-

owned or leased property, including the Training Ship Golden Bear (TSGB).
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